
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th October 2012 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As the children in Year 4 have managed to earn 20 class credits they have decided that they would 

like a pyjama party and movie afternoon. This will be taking place on Tuesday 16th October 2012. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings their pyjamas into school with them on Tuesday morning then 

they can get changed after lunch for the party. Alternatively some form of jogging bottoms or 

comfortable trousers will be fine, however jeans are not acceptable. 

 

I will be providing snacks for the children so there is no need to send them in with anything 

additional to eat. 

 

If your child would like to bring a small soft toy then they may do so, but please be considerate of 

limited space and that your child is responsible for their own belongings. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Gilmour-Hoy   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Head Teacher 
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